
 

                                                                                                                                                                                   

 
Are you looking for a voluntary CPD opportunity to support an End Point Assessment Organisation 
(EPAO) to further its pursuit in monitoring and evaluating the EPAOs policies and procedures 
against Ofqual’s General Conditions of Recognition ensuring statutory compliance? 

The Institute of Workplace and Facilities Management (IWFM) is the professional body for 
workplace and facilities management we are also an Ofqual Regulated End Point Assessment 
Organisation.   

We are looking for new members to join our Awarding Committee to ensure the EPAO is compliant 
with Ofqual regulations.  This will include monitoring and evaluating the EPAO’s policies and 
procedures against Ofqual’s General Conditions.  The Awarding Committee meets twice a year 
(remotely) and plays a key role in helping to ensure we deliver excellent standards across the 
EPAO functions. 

Ideally you will have experience of Ofqual and EPAO requirements and you are likely to hold/have 
held a senior position in another Awarding Organisation/End Point Assessment Organisation 

The position is not remunerated, but if you would like to contribute your considerable expertise in 
the area of AO governance, please send a copy of your CV together with a covering letter to Terri 
Machin at qualifications@iwfm.org.uk The deadline for your application is 8th July 2022.  
Successful applicants will be appointed by a panel of the IWFM Executive/Board together with the 
Chair of the Awarding Committee. 
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